Monday, May 01, 2017 Christy Martinelli Bone Bank Allografts San Antonio, TX 78240

Dear Christy Martinelli,

This letter confirms that **Bone Bank Allografts** is registered with the Delaware Tissue Bank until April 30, 2018.

Thank you for notifying the Bureau of Communicable Diseases office in a timely manner of any changes to the information contained in the registration form. Please continue to keep contact information current to ensure timely delivery of updates and notifications.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number below, or via my e-mail.

Best regards,

Laureen McAleavy

Delaware's Division of Public Health Bureau of Infectious Disease Prevention & Control Ph. 302-744-1051 Fax 302-739-2549 Laureen.McAleavy@state.de.us